
From: Dubois, Kelley <duboiskd@amazon.com> 
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 9:39 AM EDT 
To: Jack Belcher <jbelcher@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Automatic reply: WebEx Link 

Thanks for your note; however, I am out of the office attending our AWS Public Sector Summit in Washington DC with limited access to email and/or voicemail during the

conference.  If this is urgent and you requires immediate assistance, please feel free to reach out to me on my mobile phone

 

Thanks for your patience and understanding

 

Kelley DuBois

757-535-3453

duboiskd@amazon.com


